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[bookmark: _Hlk16853128]California Wildfire-Impacted Forestland Closed 
to Public Access Due to Restoration Work


FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE					Contact: Andrea Howell
Date: August 16, 2019						Phone: 530-378-8000


Anderson, CA - For the safety of both the general public and fire recovery/restoration crews, Sierra Pacific Industries (SPI) forestlands impacted by the Carr, Hirz, Delta and Camp wildfire areas, as well as access roads within them, will be closed for the 2019 hunting season.
 
SPI takes pride in allowing non-motorized public access for hunting and other recreational values.  As crews continue working to restore the land and infrastructure, however, we must take this action in order to protect not only their safety, but also resource values and public safety. 

While these sensitive areas are closed for the 2019 season for restoration purposes, the majority of SPI California forestlands will remain open as outlined in our Public Access Policy.  As a reminder, many areas are limited to non-motorized use for resource protection. To learn more about the company’s recreation access policies, please visit http://spi-ind.com/OurForests/RecreationAccess. 


###


About Sierra Pacific Industries

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sierra Pacific Industries is a third-generation, family-owned forest products company based in Anderson, California. The firm owns and manages nearly 2 million acres of timberland in California and Washington and is one of the largest lumber producers in the United States. The company also produces millwork, windows, and renewable energy.
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